
 

Website: www.galileoclub.net              e-mail: thegalileoclub@yahoo.com                          Clubhouse: 510-620-9797 

 
 

To all the golfers and sponsors, 

 

I would like to give you my heartfelt appreciation for your support in this 

year’s Richmond Galileo Club / Italian American golf tournament and 

banquet fund raiser, 

 

Thanks to you and other people like you, we were able to raise extra money 

for this year’s Christmas Toy Drive which provides toys, sports equipment, 

and educational aids to the many Richmond area disadvantaged children and 

young people.  We also assist the Richmond Fire Department, the Bay Area 

Rescue Mission and the St. Vincent de Paul food bank with financial support 

during the holiday season. 

Your donation also helps the Italian/American Federation scholarship 

programs, which helps give deserving high school students financial support 

toward their higher education. 

Some of the contributions are also put aside toward our building fund.  Many 

repairs are needed to keep our historic building up to code and looking 

beautiful. 

I would like to thank you once again for your participation and contributions 

and hope for your continued support in the future.   

 

Sincerely,  

Wayne Guidici, President                                                                                                                  

Richmond Galileo Club - Est. 1933 
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